
Pen-y-bont Football Club offer free skills sessions to primary 

schools 

Pen-y-bont Football Club are promoting free skills training for boys and girls aged 

between 5 to 11 years of age.  Our ambition is to successfully represent the borough 

of Bridgend in the Cymru Premier League with a team that draws from and 

encourages local talent to be part of our club.  In addition to this, the club want to 

support schools with helping their children become healthy, confident individuals who 

take part in physical activity.  The sessions will last for approximately 45 to 60 

minutes and will begin in January 2022.  

Pen-y-bont Football Club are also offering Year 5 and 6 children the opportunity to 

take part in a Champions League style tournament, which will also take place in 

January 2022. 

If you are interested in either of these initiatives, please contact Kane Owen 

(Community Officer and club captain) on either of the following: 

Email: Penybontfcinthecommunity@hotmail.com  

Telephone: 07479224303 
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